School Council Minutes 20/12/17

Previous meeting's minutes were agreed and adopted.

- 1. New Yr5 councillors were welcomed to the meeting.
- 2. Notice boards will be updated with new photos and minutes as will school website.
- 3. SMT have been asked for an update on when the new hall will be ready. Council were wondering if something can be done about cinders at bottom of yard to make the school yard bigger to accommodate everyone at lunch time?
- 4. Councillors have received requests for a longer lunch break to allow more recreation time for those pupils going to dinners
- 5. Councillors have received numerous complaints about the toilet areas in Ashleigh and the behaviour of certain pupils when they are using the facilities.
 - Yr 7 councillors will address the next assembly with regard to points 5 & 6.
- 6. Pupils have asked for a wider and more relevant range of books in the school library. They want to thank the literacy coordinator Mrs Mackle for the recent addition of new books for class libraries.
- 7. Council will contact Mr Cunningham or Murray re organising minibus for the visit to NI Assembly on Feb 9th.

Meeting was concluded and date of next meeting set for Wed 24^{th} Jan.

School Council

20/12/17